
WINDRUSH BAY CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC. 
MINUTES OF WORKSHOP MEETING 

April 28, 2015 
 

 
A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay Condominium Association, 
Inc. was held on Tuesday April 28, 2015.  The secretary and director were 
present.  The meeting was called to order at 8:15 a.m. 
 
Lou DeSantis from Ameri-Tech Management was present. Others present, 
Walter Babst, Karen Bode, Judy Sutherland, Steve Romano, Trudy Neal, Bob 
Hutchinson, TJ Nagy, Rick Boike, Joe and Nancy Reschar. 
 
Questions were asked and answered from Paint Contractor representatives 
from Al Leach Painting, Gregory Steinke, Sr. and Kelly Nevin, regarding the 
upcoming painting of the condos in July 2015. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:37 a.m. 
 
Pat Altyn, WBCA Secretary 
April 28, 2015 
 
 


